MEMORANDUM

TO:

Invitees

FROM:

Ashley Langer, David Popp, David Hemous, and Catherine Wolfram, Organizers

DATE:

August 17, 2020

RE:

NBER Economics of Innovation in the Energy Sector Meeting, September 10, 11, 


and September 18, 2020
You are invited to a Zoom meeting on the NBER Economics of Innovation in the Energy Sector Meeting held as a Virtual Meeting on Thursday and Friday September 10-11, 2020, as well as Friday, September 18.  All sessions will be virtual meetings on Zoom. 

The preliminary program is available at http://conference.nber.org/sched/IESf20 
Please reply through this link by Tuesday, September 1.

<<replyurl>> 

A Zoom link will be sent to all registered attendees shortly before the meeting.
Authors, please upload a .pdf copy of your paper (if available) to the Economics of Innovation in the Energy Sector program by Wednesday, August 26 through the link at the top of the program.  Papers for the meeting will be linked on the program as they become available.
If you have any questions or need additional information please feel free to contact me at 617-588-0385 or e-mail at lkimble@nber.org.

We look forward to seeing you in September. 
